
March 25, 2020 
 
Dear Students: 
 
I hope this message finds you well. I just wanted to send along a short note to share two 
important items with you: 
 

• Registration for summer sessions and fall semester will begin April 13. Faculty 
and students will each receive guidance emails by April 1. A webpage laying out 
the process is being designed and is expected to go live before by the end of the 
week. 

• If you were a student worker on campus this semester, you received an email 
about continuing your work remotely. It is important that you respond to that 
email. If you wish to continue to work remotely, we will find work for you. If your 
current supervisor does not have remote work for you to do, we will give you an 
alternative assignment. Please be aware that if you do not respond to the email 
by April 1, we will assume that you do not wish to continue to work. 

 
As always, take care of yourselves and stay safe and healthy. Remember to continue 
practicing the habits of social distancing and hygiene. These methods will reduce your 
chances of infection and have been shown to mitigate the spread of COVID-19.  
 
Yours, 
 
William J. Behre, Ph.D. 
President 


